A public meeting to discuss the proposed changes in sewer service area
designation in Gloucester County has been scheduled for Monday, March 21,
2011 from 5:00PM to 8:00PM in the Gloucester County Office of Government
Services auditorium, located at 1200 North Delsea Drive, Clayton, New Jersey.
The Department and County will accept comments and information related to this
map from the date of posting of this public notice until April 21, 2011, 30 days
after the public meeting.

Based upon information received in response to this public comment period,
adjustments may be made to the map after the close of the public comment
period. Please note there will be an additional formal public comment process
prior to plan adoption.

The preliminary working draft map can be viewed by accessing the link found on
the Gloucester County homepage website at
http://www.co.gloucester.nj.us/index.cfm or go directly to www.gc-wmpmaps.com




